PICTURE DAY
IS COMING

LAST OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE YOUR

2020-2021 YEARBOOK PHOTO!!
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When: Thursday, February 25, 11am-6pm
& Thursday, March 4, 11am-6pm

Lifetouch will be on campus to photograph any student
who still needs to take their yearbook picture.

Students who are learning from home but wish to take their
vearbook photo can report to campus on either day from
llam-6pm to take their photo.

Picture packages can be purchased at MyLifetouch.com.



